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Elm Street School is providing the use of funds on the following plan for using the most 
recent grant funds available from the federal government to address the impact of 
covid-19 on children's health, safety and education (ARP ESSER III) for the next three 
school years (21/22, 22/23, 23/24): 

Elm Street School has been designated to receive $475,379.00 of these funds. We will 
allocate the funds in the following manner: 

 1. $ 80,000 for outdoor improvements including baseball field,  
	 cross country trail, and playground 

2.  $ 30,000 to provide summer school for the next 3 years 

3.  $ 90,000 for technology and software improvements including 
        digital curriculum 

4. $ 60,000 for sanitation and ventilation improvements including  
      window replacements and a new commercial dishwasher. 

5. $ 215,379 for salaries, stipends, and contracted services to 
       address learning losses due to the impact of Covid 19.   

If you wish to comment on this plan, please feel free to contact Tony Maker at 255-8692 
or tonym@elmstreetschool.us with your input.  We greatly appreciate your response to 
this plan. 


